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28th April 2021 

CONFIRMATION    

Congratulations to the P7 children who made their Confirmation on Friday evening. The COVID 

measures meant that it was a simpler and smaller ceremony in comparison to other years, however, 

the simplicity enhanced the importance of the sacrament and made it a very special occasion for the 

children and their families.  

 

 

REMINDER – SCHOOL CLOSURES  

The school will be closed on the following dates: 

 

 Monday 3rd May  

 Monday 31st May and Tuesday 1st June 
 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

First Holy Communion will take place over one mass on Saturday 19th June @ 11a.m. in St. John’s 

Church. This means that the P4 class will be together, however, to ensure that Covid-19 measures 

are adhered to, the Church numbers will have to be limited. The number allowed per family is the 

communicant and two adults. We understand that this decision is disappointing for families but 

hopefully you can celebrate together after the Mass and we thank-you in advance for your 

cooperation. 

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP 

 

 

MAY FUNDRAISER 

The P.S.G. are organising a simple fund raiser, ‘More Smiles in May’ which will 

take place during the week beginning Monday 10th May. The fundraiser will 

celebrate our return to school with a focus on the health and wellbeing of the 

children. During that week all the classes will try to complete as much physical 

activity as they can with the older classes aiming to run/walk the daily mile. The 

children will be asked to collect sponsorship to support their physical efforts and 

school funds.  

 

NON UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 30th April is a P.S.G. non uniform day. Children are asked to bring in £1.00 as a contribution 

to school funds. Thank-you! 
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